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MEG HUBY DEBUTS ARTIST RESIDENCY EXHIBITION AT THE YORKSHIRE ARBORETUM 

Locally-based artist Meg Huby will introduce an all-new exhibition of work based on her year as 
Artist-in-Residence at the Yorkshire Arboretum, from 18th September to 19th October. Meg began 
her residency in the autumn of 2019, and brought together "A long-term fascination with the 
ecology of trees and a relatively new interest in making art.” Meg, who began her career as a 
biologist before becoming a lecturer in social policy at the University of York, discovered a passion 
for drawing and painting six years ago.  
 
The exhibition, ‘The Yearly Trick of Looking New’, will including pieces of Meg’s work produced 
during her residency. It celebrates transience and change in nature while recognising the 
interdependency between all forms of life and the crucial role of the arboretum in tree protection. 
The title is drawn from Philip Larkin’s poem, ‘The Trees’. 
 
In her own words, Meg’s artistic style tries to “find a way between [photorealism and pure 
abstraction]. The tension between them is like the tension between the solid physicality and 
apparent permanence of life in the arboretum and its transient, constantly changing nature. 
Absorbing the arboretum from all angles – observing, sketching, photographing and reading – 
informs and influences my paintings and prints.” Her approach involves a great deal of 
experimentation with materials and techniques. “The oil paintings are built upon layers of 
underpainting and glazing and use different types of support. A favourite tool is an electric hand-
sander!” 
 
The exhibition will feature original artwork – with oil and watercolour paintings, collagraphs and 
eco-prints – as well as a small selection of printed greetings cards. It is free to view in the 
arboretum visitor centre. Protective face coverings should be worn while viewing the exhibition. 
 
Find out more by visiting www.yorkshirearboretum.org, or find Meg on Instagram @MegsterArt  
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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

The Yorkshire Arboretum and Ray Wood are gardens of the Castle Howard Arboretum Trust, an 

independent charity (registration number 1044931) established to maintain and protect these 

unique collections. Founded in 1997 as a partnership between the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew 

and Castle Howard, the Trust’s patron is HRH The Prince of Wales. 

 

The Yorkshire Arboretum is located opposite the entrance to Castle Howard and is open from 

11am – 4pm every day from 1st March – 30th November. In addition to the 120 acre garden of 

trees there’s a children’s woodland playground, a café offering delicious home-cooked seasonal 

food and drink and a gift shop. Well-behaved dogs are welcome.  

Admission is available to book online at www.yorkshirearboretum.org and is £7 for adults, £3.50 

for juniors (12-16) and £17.50 for families. Under 12s are admitted free. Find out more at 

www.yorkshirearboretum.org 

 

The arboretum’s annual event programme includes a wide range of family and outdoor activities, 

botanical and horticultural education, and arts and crafts workshops. Full details are available at 

www.yorkshirearboretum.org 

 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:  
 

Jonathan Cridford, Marketing 

The Yorkshire Arboretum, Castle Howard, York, YO60 7BY 

Tel: 01653 648598 Email: marketing@yorkshirearboretum.org 
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